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Nikhil Ahuj a <nikhil. ahuj a@gmail, corn>
Thursday, January 21, 2010 8:19 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Identification number: RIN 3038-AC61

Dear Sir/Mam - I would like to voice my concern regarding the proposed regulations. This regulation violates my freedom to
choose my leverage. Being a retail investor, I am totally aware of risks and any mandate would challenge my knowdedge. I
would strongly encourage you not to proceed with this regulations. This is a great country, which prides in being providing
social, economic just for all. By this regulations, you would be denying the core values that United States of America is built
upon - INDEPENDENCE in speech, thought and decision making.

I would urge you, once again, not to proceed with the regulations.

Sincerely,
Nikhil Ahuj a


